
HGS Mission to Mars Summer School – August 2024 

Our HGS Mission to Mars Summer School is now ready for blast off! 

We are really looking forward to welcoming the students back to HGS following their transition days. 

   

Timings Day Arrival Time End Time 

Tuesday 27 August 8.50am for a 9am start 1.45pm 

Wednesday 28 August 8.50am for a 9am start 1.45pm 

Thursday 29 August 8.50am for a 9am start 1.45pm 

 

Students should arrive at school via the entrance gate located on Arthurs Avenue or 
Otley Road and proceed to the Astro Turf (located to the left of the school building).  Staff 
will be on hand to guide students. Please note, school buses will not be running during 
this week. 

We assume that all students have parental permission to walk home at the end of the 
day.  If this is not the case, please email mail@hgs.rklt.co.uk with the name of the 
student plus the name and contact phone number of the person collecting them.  
Students can be collected from the Astro Turf.  The main car park will be open if you are 
driving to school. 

Lunch Please bring a packed lunch into school for these 3 days.  Please note we are a nut-free 
school. 
 
A break will be scheduled in the morning and students are welcome to bring a snack. 
 
Packed lunches will be provided for any students entitled to a free school meal. 
 

What to wear As students will be taking part in a range of activities including sports, creative tasks 
using paint, felt pens and glue, alongside team building events, we recommend students 
wear clothes that are comfortable and that they do not mind getting a little dirty.  They will 
need sensible shoes e.g. trainers. 
 

Equipment Each day students should bring with them: 

• School bag containing a pencil case (2-3 pens, pencil, eraser, ruler) 

• iPad on days 2 and 3 (if you received your iPad on Tuesday 27 August) 

• Refillable filled water bottle 

• Snack for break 

iPads Students will be issued with their iPad during the summer school, and we will be showing 
them how to set this up ready for learning. 

For those not able to attend summer school, our iPad co-ordinator will email you to 
arrange a suitable time to collect. 

Contacting 
school 

In the first instance please contact school using the email address below: 

mail@hgs.rklt.co.uk 

This email account will be monitored during the summer break and during summer 
school. 

If you do need to contact a member of staff during summer school, please call the HGS 
main reception number on 01423 531127 (which will be open from 8.30am to 2pm on 
these three days). 
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